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July 2005 IN REPLY TO

Dr Vikram Mehta

Lead P1 Executive Director

The Center for Research on Changing Earth Systems

Columbia MD 21044

Dear Dr Mehta

The purpose of this letter is to indicate our agencys willingness to provide staff member to

serve on the Advisory Committee for the project An Assessment of the Hydrologic Vulnerability

of the Missouri River Basin to Climatic Variability at Interannual to Decadal Timescales

We support the project and believe there is need for increased research on the potential climatic

variability on agricultural and other water uses in the basin As the state agency administering

surface water rights and helping plan for management of interrelated groundwater and surface

water we have strong interest in understanding the potential impacts of climatic variability on

water supplies and agriculture Thank you for your efforts to research this important topic

Sincerely

Roger Patterson

Director

cc Prof Donald WiThite
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301 Cenntenial Mall South 4th Floor P.O Box 94676 Lincoln Nebraska 68509-4676 Phone 40 471-2363 Telefax 402 471-2900

An Equal Opportunity/A ffirmatiue Action Employer



FAX TRANSMISSION

STATE OF NEBRASKA

Department of Natural Resources

P.O Box 94676

Lincoln Nebraska 68509-4676

Phone 402 471-2363

Fax 402 471-2900

Date Pages Z.

From -rciE

TO

Fax L12T4

4MIESSAGEH4

rLc
rrA4c\

I4 cc
10

It

fl I--


